[bookmark: _GoBack]SUBJECT LINE: Join us for the Graduate Institute's online summer term

BODY:
As you may already know, the Graduate Institute will conduct classes online this summer term due to the continuing pandemic. We regard this situation as an opportunity for our alumni to begin the graduate program, whether on a full- or part-time basis, or simply to participate in a preceptorial.
 
You might reasonably wonder how St. John’s discussions could possibly move online. Our experience this spring has revealed that our Program and pedagogy adapts very well to an online format. It has also given us time to further refine our approach, and to ensure that the intimate conversations and deep questioning that unfolds in our small seminars also come to life online with warmth and connection.
 
Alumni can participate by:
· Signing up for a preceptorial – for credit or non-credit
· Registering for the MALA degree on either campus – alumni who graduated from the undergrad program 5 or more years ago are now eligible to apply for the MALA
· Considering part-time enrollment in the MALA on either campus.
Two sessions are still available this summer for those interested in beginning our Master of Arts in Liberal Arts degree program.  
· 6-Week Session: June 15th – July 27th
Seminar, Preceptortial and Tutorial Offered. Classes in the mornings and afternoons.
[link to https://www.sjc.edu/admissions-and-aid/graduate-masters/apply for more info]
· 8-Week Session: June 15th – Aug 7th
Preceptorial: July 20 - August 7, Seminar and Tutorial: June 15 - July 17. Classes in the afternoon and early evening
[link to https://www.sjc.edu/admissions-and-aid/graduate-masters/apply for more info]
 
Teachers and educators seeking professional development can also enroll in our online classes.  Our Liberal arts Education Certificate program allows teachers to work online with other St. John’s graduate students.  Educators will read the great books and study pedagogy that they can then bring back to their classroom. 
 
There is a shortened application process for alumni, and those alumni who apply for financial aid will receive at least 25% off the cost of tuition.
 
 If you are interested in joining us online this summer, please apply now.
[APPLY BUTTON – link to https://www.sjc.edu/admissions-and-aid/graduate-masters/apply]
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